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Dear Dr. Bearden,

I believe we are all aware of the new Medicaid drug billing problems facing South
Carolina. Not only will medications be reimbursed at AWP-15%, but also we will be
required to report NDC numbers, as well as a third item — that of “unit of measure”.

It is interesting that the Medicaid system is the only third party payor requiring this
particular item at present. None of our computer systems are programmed to provide this
measurement. It is unfortunate that the Medicaid population provides the least amount of
third party reimbursement of all of our payor types, but yet provides us with the most
amount of billing headache.

It is always our desire to continue serving the Medicaid population, however there is a
practical limit where it is no longer cost effective to serve this population. We have seen
in many other states practices that refuse to provide Medicaid services. It would be
unfortunate if the system in South Carolina becomes so cumbersome that state providers
are forced to either terminate services entirely or deliver services in the hospital
environment outside of their routine clinic.

It is important that the SCOS coordinate with Medicaid so as to alert them to this
possibility, as well as to explore alternative methodologies. If it has not yet started, then
the SCOS needs to begin dialog with Medicaid on this crucial billing impediment. Thank
you for your attention on this matter and your continuing efforts on behalf of the State
Society.

Sincerely,

Lawrence B. Hollt, Z.U;%Oﬂ\

LBH/cjc

c: Dr. Elizabeth Christian
Dr. Eric Nelson
Christian Downs — ACCC
Robert Kerr, Medicaid SC
James Assy, Medicaid SC
Ted Riley
Alice Pickering
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